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From: <geo25647@gmail.com>
To: <andrewt@dnfsb.gov>, <catherinef@dnfsb.gov>, <gloriaj@dnfsb.gov>
Date: 8/18/2011 2:13 PM
Subject: [Public Comments to DOE RESPONSE/Recommendation 2011-1/Safety Culture] 
Comment on DOE 2011-1 Response

George Ferriter sent a message using the contact form at  
http://www.dnfsb.gov/website-tools/contact.

My review of the precursor and supporting correspondence associated with  
Recommendation 2011-1 indicates that a deep and thorough approach to  
resolution is immediately necessary. With the issues at hand on the Hanford  
Site, sacrificing nuclear safety for the bottom line, carreer advancement, or  
schedule dates must never, ever be tolerated.Every issue uncovered during  
these investigations must be vigorously pursued, and publically aired. I look  
forward to seeing the ongoin results of this recovery.

Report as inappropriate:  
http://www.dnfsb.gov/mollom/report/session/110818fd262c8f6fb7


